
We fully support the moratorium on logging Jackson State Forest and hope you will approve the resolution. 

 

We need to rethink how we manage our forests and use good scientific data for decision making, not allowing those 

who profit from the logging to make the decisions. 

 

It has come to light that redwood forests are more efficient at sequestering carbon than the Amazon rain forest. Also, 

removing the duff and brush understory from our forests actually damages the ecosystem and changes the ability of 

the forest to hold moisture. 

 

Now is the time for us to act to preserve our forests. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Christine Schomer 

Fort Bragg 


